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Letter from the President  
 
Dear Members:  
 

Happy New Year. 2016 promises to be an exciting year for your Faculty Club. 
The Club has had another busy outstanding year with well attended programs of wine              
dinners, lectures, book signings and as always a sumptuous luncheon buffet and beautiful 
Holiday Party in December. Our membership remains steady with many new members and 
our finances remain positive. We are looking forward to many new events and surprises in 
2016. 
Mid February will find the Club in some disruption as we begin a long awaited refurbishment 
of some of our facilities. Our Club is nearing 30 years of service to the University and local 
Community and is in need of some tender loving refurbishment and upgrades. I was once 
told by our former campus architect that UCSD stood for ñUnder Construction Some           
Disruptionò and indeed that is what we are about to experience at your Faculty Club in the 
next few months.  
The House Committee of the Board of Directors has been working tirelessly for over a year to 
accomplish this task. With a major contribution from our new management company SMG/
Premier we have selected an architect, a project manager, presented our plans before          
several campus committees and made most of the decisions regarding the final plans for the 
project. WE ARE EXCITED! 
The first phase will include our Club Lounge remodel, an expanded outdoor patio, fireplace 
and pizza oven with all new furniture. Next the main dining room will receive a new look with 
beautiful modern buffet equipment plus several upgrades to the floor, ceiling and walls. 
Some other surprises will also be part of the dining room refurbishment.  
There are many other areas that we wish we could upgrade at this time but monies are not 
available. If any of you have some dollars left over from your holiday expenditures we would 
love to add your name to our list of possible naming projects.  
 

Thank you once again for your continuing confidence, 
support and attendance at your Faculty Club.  
 
ñThe Club is the Hubò 
 

See you at the Club, 
Sally Ashbrun 

Faculty Club President 
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